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John Coviello
Principal

October 4, 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian:

| am pleased to invite you to our annual Open House program at Manchester Regional High School on
Thursday, October 28th at 7:00 p.m. Please accompany your prospective MRHS student or ensure that
he or she is with another adult.

This is a unique opportunity for you to see our facilities and to experience the many programs designed
with your child’s needs in mind. You will see how our high school prepares your child for college and
career options superior to any other school available to you. For example, in addition to being a full 1:1
Chromebook and Google School, our programming is designed to develop character as well as skills with
a comprehensive school counseling services program that utilizes technology to enhance the
student/counselor relationship and Virtual College Fairs to enhance the post-secondary exploration
experience. Furthermore, we are also extremely excited to give you a first hand look at our state of the
art Innovation Center complete with a full classroom sized Makerspace.

After a short reception and overview of the school, students will escort you to live demonstrations
including lab experiments, technology demonstrations, music rehearsals, and physical education routines.
You will also get to meet school leaders, counselors, and students. Coaches will also be available to
discuss athletics and you will meet members of our athletic teams.

We are confident that you will discover that Manchester Regional High School is a progressive institution
devoted to offering you and your child the best secondary educational experience possible. Furthermore,
you will see why students from other districts have selected Manchester Regional High School as their
School of Choice. Most importantly, you will learn how Manchester Regional High School provides the
best opportunity for your child to experience success in college, career, and life.

Please be advised that all attendees and visitors, including current students and staff, must wear masks
that cover the nose and mouth at all times while inside the school building.

I look forward to meeting you and discussing how the Falcon Family of Educators at Manchester Regional
High School will prepare your child for the challenges of tomorrow!

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

John Coviello

Learners Today, Leaders Tomorrow



